
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Attended event  
 

Ah got it--Rush Darwish, the president of the Arab American Business Assoc invited me and it 
was at NEMA, 1210 S Indiana Ave.  

 
  

  
  
From: Nubia Willman <Nubia.Willman@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 4:37 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attended event  
  

Hi, 
  
I was invited to an dinner for Ramadan on 4/27, which I attended. There was food provided and 
a tin of candies for attendees. I brought the candies back to the office. There was no cost to this 
event but it was not open to public.  
  
Thanks! 

  
Nubia 

  
  

  

  

______________ 

 

Nubia Willman, (she/her) 

First Deputy,  

Mayor’s Office of Community Engagement  
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